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13  th   Chartered Flight from Brunei to India   
on 30 April, 2021



The  13th Chartered  Flight  operated  by  Royal  Brunei  Airlines  left Brunei  for
Coimbatore, Tamil Nadu, India this afternoon with 140 passengers.  This flight had many
Indian nationals  who were departing Brunei  for  good after  the completion of  their
contracts.  Since the commencement of chartered flights to India in July 2020, the total
tally of passengers who have been repatriated by the High Commission is 1808.



2. High Commissioner H.E. Ajaneesh Kumar and other officials of the Mission were
present at the airport to see off the departing passengers.



*******
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